
 

 
  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FIRST 5 Mono County Commission 

Thursday May 2nd 2013 

 2:30 p.m. 
451 Sierra Park Rd., PO Box 130, Mammoth Lakes, Ca 93546 

 

First 5 Mono 2013-2014 Budget  

 
Notice is hereby given that the First 5 Mono Commission will conduct a 

Public Hearing on the 2013-2014 Annual budget. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held during the regular First 5 Mono 

Commission Meeting on Monday May 2
th

 at 2:30  p.m.  

 

 

Members of the Public are invited to attend Public Hearing. Public input is 

encouraged. Persons seeking further information can pick up a copy of the 

2013-2014 Annual Budget at the First 5 office located at 365 Sierra Park 

Rd.Building M . Mammoth Lakes CA 93546 

 

Written comments may be mailed to: First 5 Mono County 

      P.O. Box 130   

      Mammoth Lakes CA 

      93546 

                                               

  

  


